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Reminders

What’s Happening 
This Week

Important Information

A Note From 
Mrs. Tiefenthal 

Little Eagle News
Week of : November 29th- December 2nd

Monday 11.28- No School

Tuesday 11.29- School Resumes

Friday 12.2- Mass @ 9:00am

Looking Ahead:

12.6- Feast Day of St. Nick

12.8- Mass-K to 6th -9:00am

12.12-12.16- SJPII Santa’s Workshop Shopping

12.14- PTO Dress Down for a Cause -$1.00

12.20- Moosical the Holiday Musical- 1:00pm-SJPII 

Gym

12.22- 1:30 Dismissal/ Classroom Parties

12.23-1.2- Christmas Break

SJPII School Office Hours are Monday through Friday from 7:30AM to 3:30PM.

Students are tardy after 7:55 am each day. If arriving late, please come to the front office.

The cost of lunch is $3.50 per day. Please send money in an envelope with name and grade. 

I hope everyone had a wonderful Thanksgiving with 

their families and a relaxing break. It’s hard to believe it will 

already be December. Thank you for participating in our 

Gratitude Project for our faculty and staff. They appreciated the 

kind words and thanks for all they do here at SJPII. 

We will be celebrating the Advent Season as we await 

the celebration of Jesus’s birth. Each week we will have a whole 

school Advent prayer service. In addition, students will be 

placing Advent Ornaments on one of our Christmas trees near 

the MPR. Each ornament has a different meaning in relation to 

the story of the birth of Jesus. This was a favorite tradition of 

my students in my classroom, and I’m thrilled to share this with 

all the students here at SJPII. Attached to the email, you will find 

a Parent Advent letter with how you can celebrate the season of 

Advent in your homes. 

As a reminder per the Student Handbook, students are permitted one vacation per school year. 

Additional vacation days will be marked as unexcused absences. All work is due when the student 

returns. Please see the handbook for more information. 

Thank you again for your generous donations for Sister Margaret’s and KCHS Action Club’s 

Thanksgiving Food Drive. 

AVI News: Please make sure all lunch accounts are paid in full. Students with negative balances are 

unable to purchase lunch until their account is paid. For balance inquiries, please contact AVI-

Charles Brown at Charles.Brown@avifoodsystems.com . SJPII does not handle the accounts or 

have access to this information. Thank you!

Health News: With flu season and RSV circulating, we have seen an increase in student 

absenteeism. Please remember to report your child off for the day by calling the school- office at 

724-342-2205. Any work requested after 8:30am may not be available for end of the day pickup. If 

a student is absent for three or more days, they are required to present a doctor’s excuse. Again,

please review the handbook for more information. 
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